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th
 September 2017 

Summer Menus Week 1 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Meet the Teacher 
This year our Meet the Teacher sessions will be held after school on Monday 18

th
 September in the classrooms. If you have children in different 

classes or are unable to meet after school on Monday, the teachers will be available to meet with you at another time after school this week. Please 
make an appointment with your child’s teacher or with the school office. The class handbooks will also give you essential information for this year. 
 
Happy Book 
Among the Happy messages this week; Daisy P wanted to thank all the Year 5 girls for being her friend; Hadley wanted thank his friends for being 
there for him and a member of Quickbury class wanted to thank Mrs Guinan for being a great teacher. 
 
Achievements from Home and School We had much to celebrate in assembly this morning;  
Home: Isla, Orla, Bradley, Ruby N and Harry were all presented with their summer holiday Reading Challenge certificates and medals; Sam 
received his ‘man of the match’ trophy for scoring 6 out of the 16 goals in a recent football match; Orla and Tilda were very proud of their ‘seconder’ 
Brownie badges which mean that they will have more responsibility at times during Brownies; Nathan has passed his Stage 4 swimming award and 
Jak has reached Level 10 Proficiency in trampolining. Both boys were presented with their certificates. 
School: Well done to the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award: Charlee, Kenny, Jessica S, Evie, Harriet, Lucy Be, 
Tristan, Kristian, Oliver B, Alfie C, Ben, Orla, Jasper, Eve, Joshua I, Jessica B, Emily, Mitchell, Sienna P, Maddy, Molly, Tommy, Alfie P, Henry P 
and Sam. Well done to Spencer, Luke, Bobby and Lucy Ba for achieving their Silver Mathletics award and congratulations Ivy and Jessica B for 
achieving their Gold Mathletics award. Many children also have been using Spellzone to help improve their spelling; Well done Jak, Henry P, 
Kristian, Poppy, Maddy, Hadley, Daisy P, Luke, Izzy T, Olivia, Joshua I, Oliver M, Isabelle D, Emily P, Alfie P, Jessica B, Hannah, Evie, Tom, 
Charlie, Abigail, Finley W, Tristan, Summer, Josh D, Ben, Brody L, Ruby B and Lucy B. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week:  children who have managed to focus on the positive, even when faced with a challenge. 
Copeland: Jasper has had a super attitude to his learning this week and has encouraged others when they needed it. 
Durrington: Isobel J has worked really hard this week and persevered when faced with challenges. 
Fitzwalter: Sophie B and Lilly have listened attentively when learning new skills and have faced their challenges positively. 
Quickbury: Alfie P persevered when learning new skills in maths and worked through the challenges with confidence. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Jena (8) and Freya who will be celebrating her 5

th
 birthday next week.  

 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
School Clubs 
Class handbooks 
 
Diary Dates 

 Monday 18
th

 September: Meet the Teacher drop-ins sessions  

 Harvest Thursday 28
th

 September 9:30 St Mary’s church 

 Thursday 5
th

 October: Grandparent’s Harvest Tea 9:30am 

 Monday 23
rd

 October: Half term week 

 Wednesday 13
th

 December: 9:30am Nativity dress rehearsal 

 Wednesday 13
th

 December: 6pm Nativity service in school 

 Thursday 14
th

 December: 9:30 am Nativity service in St Mary’s church 

 Tuesday 19
th

 December: End of term 

 Wednesday 20
th

 December: Non-pupil day 

 Tuesday 2
nd

 January: Non-pupil day 

 Wednesday 3
rd

 January: Spring term begins                           

 
Thank you for your continued support this week. I really appreciate it. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 


